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Initiative to End Hunger in Africa 
(IEHA), is helping generate more 
agricultural income and employment, 
strengthening regional cooperation, 
and promoting policy and program 
changes in order to liberalize trade, 
improve market access, and foster 
innovation. By harnessing science, 
technology, and market forces to 
increase small-scale agricultural 
productivity, IEHA has already 
benefited nearly 3 million people. 
In 2004, this initiative provided $67 
million to support efforts with six 
country-specific and three regional 
programs to improve food security.

IEHA activities will support the new 
African-led Comprehensive African 
Agricultural Development Program 
(CAADP), an agricultural framework 
that promotes the critical role of 
agricultural development as a means 
to eliminate hunger, reduce poverty 
and food insecurity, increase trade and 
promote wealth.

Through IEHA, an estimated 100 
new agricultural technologies were 
made available to rural communities 
and producers in 20 countries in 
2005. South Africa and Zambia are 
completing pest risk assessments that 

Desirable fruit and vegetables, 
such as avocados, French beans, 
sweet potatoes, cabbage, tomatoes, 
pineapples, passion fruit, bananas, 
and mangos grow in abundance 
year-round in Uganda. Although 
exporting of these goods began 
in the early 1990s, little quality 
produce survived the journey to 
encourage repeat customers in 
Europe. The problem stemmed 
from a lack of produce-handling 
infrastructure in Uganda. For 
example, exporters transported 
their produce in non-temperature 
controlled trucks. Although a cold-
store facility was built in 1997 at the 
airport’s cargo terminal, it remained 
unused due to management 
problems. Over time, foreign 
demand for Uganda’s produce 
decreased because of its poor 
quality and low shelf life. 

To solve these problems, Fresh 
Handling Ltd.—a new export 
management company—was 
established through the USAID-
funded Investment in Developing 

Export Agriculture (IDEA) program. 
The exporters themselves own and 
manage the company. Fresh Handling 
Ltd. has refurbished the facilities at 
the airport and purchased needed 
equipment (dollies, pallet insulating 
covers, and temperature monitoring 
equipment). The company has a 
good financial track record and 
the growers themselves have come 
to realize the benefits of working 
together and sharing information. 
The result has been a dramatic 
increase in the volume of produce 
and fresh cut flowers exported. 
Between 1995 and 2003, the value 
of produce, flower, vanilla, and cocoa 
exports increased from $9.5 million 
to $63.7 million. In 2003, Fresh 
Handling Ltd. handled 50 percent of 
Uganda’s fresh produce exports and 
95 percent of all flower exports. It 
has demonstrated that dedicated 
handling of perishable products by 
exporters working together can 
result in quality improvements, 
better prices for growers, and 
efficient export of fresh produce.

Uganda’s Produce and Flower Exports Jump 
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A worker in Uganda hand pollinates 
sunflowers grown for export.




